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COLOURFUL AUTUMN FOR ORCHESTRA ONE PROJECT 15
The feelings and emotions evoked by different colours will be used to inspire young people to create original music at Kent Music’s autumn Orchestra ONE sessions in October.
Responding to feedback from young musicians, Orchestra ONE will be holding complimentary preliminary workshops aimed at giving participants extra musical skills and experience which they can draw on during the main project. The free workshops, on song writing / vocals and rock music, will be held on Saturday October 8at New Line Learning Academy, in Boughton Lane, Maidstone.
Orchestra ONE Project 15 will also hold its first full day on Sunday October 16 at the New Line Learning Academy before moving on to the Cornwallis Academy, Hubbards Road, Maidstone, for sessions on Sunday October 23, Wednesday October 26 and Thursday October 27. As usual, the course will culminate in a concert for family and friends on the final day.
The Song Writing & Vocal Workshop will be led by versatile singer, songwriter and cellist Ayanna Witter-Johnson, who has directed two previous Orchestra ONE projects.
Leading the Rock Workshop will be Canterbury-based guitarist and producer Robin File, who has a host of festival, TV and radio performances to his name, including four years as a session guitarist for Badly Drawn Boy and supporting The Stone Roses with his band Audioweb at the Manchester Etihad Stadium in June 2016.
Orchestra ONE workshops encourage young people of all abilities to create and perform their own original music, mixing up classically-trained players with self-taught rock guitarists, rappers, percussionists and computer musicians.
Manager Sue Marlow said: “We will be using the theme of ‘Colour’ as our inspiration for this project. Colour can be considered in many different ways; the science of why and how we see colour, its relationship with sound and music, the effect it has on our moods and emotions and how it influences memories and meanings. Colour can be both abstract and physical. We will be asking all our participants to share with us a photo which they feel has a strong connection with a specific colour and these will be used to help us explore and create our music.”

The course is free to join and open to young people, aged 8 to 18, from across Kent. All musical styles, instruments and levels of ability are welcome and workshops are free with no audition necessary. 
The music education initiative is run by Kent Music, supported by Kent County Council, and the Cornwallis Academy.
For more information about Orchestra ONE or to register to take part, email orchestraone@kent-music.com, call 01622 358406 or visit www.facebook.com/ORCHESTRAONE. There is also an application form available at http://www.kent-music.com/orchestra-one-application-form.
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Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and lead partner for the music education hub in Kent. It employs peripatetic teachers to deliver instrumental and vocal teaching across the county through individual lessons, small groups and whole class teaching. The charity also runs county groups and local ensembles, and has run a summer school for nearly 70 years. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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